
 

To : ALL HIYANGPRENEUR 

SUBJECT : E-WALLET RELEASE SUSPENSION 

DATE : April 4, 2020 

The catastrophic events that shocked the nation require the government to shut down the air, land and                 

sea transportation commonly known as LOCKDOWN. This aims to limit the movement of people thus               

limiting the spread of the virus. 

Our beloved Mayor here in Davao City has declared a community enhanced quarantine and implemented               

curfew in order to limit the movement of the people. We were urged by the Davao City government to                   

cooperate and make necessary actions relative to our business operation. 

In response to this call, we shall temporarily suspend our operation. Our Hiyang has been closed since                 

March 18, 2020. Our administrative staff shall cease to report to office until further notice thus affecting                 

our production, delivery, and other accounting works including the release of E-WALLET. We couldn't              

send money anyway because banks and remittance centers had limited time to open. 

Our top priority this trying time is to keep the safety of our people including our customers and all                   

Hiyangpreneurs.  

Keep safe everyone and God Bless Us All. 

RANDY BALOLONG 

VP for Operations 

 

JAKE  PAJARILLAGA 

CEO/ President 


